Appendix 4:- Copy of a letter dated 11
March 2021 from Pall Mall and Woodcote
Park Clubhouses to neighbours and
occupiers of local premises



The Royal Automobile Country Club
Old Barn Road

Epsom

Surrey

KT18 7TEW

11 March 2021

Dear Neighbour / Occupier,

WALLED GARDEN LICENCE APPLICATION

| am writing to you today as | understand you have concerns on the potential impact of noise
arising from our Walled Garden. | would like to provide you with reassurance that it is our
intention to run the Walled Garden as a family facility for children with adult supervision. We
currently have a robust management plan in place to ensure noise levels are constantly
monitored and within the agreed parameters.

| further confirm that the Club will always ke considerate towards our neighbours and that any
incidents of noise levels disrupting our neighbours will be thoroughly investigated and
addressed.

Please feel free to contact me directly, should you have any additional concerns.

Yours faithfully

ﬂﬁ'/'

Moses Solomon
Resident Manager
E: m .solomon@roval mobileclub.co.uk

01372 229 201





